
 

 
 
 
 

PDX Citizen Noise Advisory Committee Seeks Members 

The Portland International Airport Citizen Noise Advisory Committee is seeking a 

representative from Clackamas County, Oregon. 

 

The committee is the Port of Portland’s official forum for working with the community on 

issues related to aircraft noise, and meets one evening every other month. 

 

The committee representatives are from northwest Oregon and southwest Washington. 

Eleven members are appointed by various city and county jurisdictions, and four at-large 

representatives are appointed by the Port in an effort to maintain geographic diversity on 

the committee. Technical assistance on the committee is provided by the FAA and the 

Oregon Air National Guard. 

 

For more information concerning these openings please contact:  

Jerry Gerspach 
Port of Portland - Noise Management Department  
Phone:  503.415.6072 
E-mail:  jerry.gerspach@portofportland.com 

http://www.portofportland.com/Noise_Mgmt_CNAC_Home.aspx
mailto:jerry.gerspach@portofportland.com

